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Dear Sir/Madam 

I do have concerns about the proposed development at 2 Southampton Row for the following reasons 

- the business intentption from noise and dust in the area for along period of time 
- and access issues [as already our couriers are struggling to collect and deliver in this area] 
- we already have crassraiI undergoing works which we believe has caused a shift in our front door 

plate 
- they are proposing to dig 3 metres from out building foundations to underpin We have appointed a 

surveyor to represent out interests but again we have concerns about the impact on the building and 
potential interruption to business through possible power failures etc 

Regards 


